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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Ref: 3/2022/0883 Duke of York Hotel, Grindleton

 
 

From: Neale Redfern <  
Sent: 05 October 2022 14:24 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Cc: Adele Little <  
Subject: Ref: 3/2022/0883 Duke of York Hotel, Grindleton 
 
SR-48679 No comments to make from a Food and Health & Safety perspective. 
 
Regards 
 
Neale Redfern 
Environmental Health Officer 
 
 


